
Classified Senate Reports to Board of Trustees – September 9, 2020  
 
ARC: No report 
 
CRC: We will be having our first Classified Senate meeting Wednesday, September 9th were we will being 
the conversation of how to be an Anti-Racist campus, goals for the semester, and professional 
development needs from the staff.   
 
FLC’s report:  
The Classified Senate completed a reorganization of Senate areas and membership this summer. The 
Senate will be holding an election for a new Senate position. The Classified Senate is also working with 
the Classified Professional Development Committee and administration to develop a classified equity 
workshop series this fall focused on anti-racism.  
 
SCC: The classified senate will be meeting with the SCC’s new police captain to work together. The 
senate is reviewing the digital inclusion workgroup’s vision statement and will vote on approval next 
meeting. Classified members may be moving into other areas to help understaffed areas during this 
time, and will be working with administration to figure out how to achieve that. 


